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Reminder  
Winter Break is  

coming up  
February 21-25

REMINDERS

Just a reminder that the exterior doors 
are locked during the school day so 

when you arrive you will need to press 
the call button on the box located outside 
the main door which will ring to the office 
staff.   Please note that this call box also 
has a camera attached so that the main 

office can see who is entering the 
building.  Please stand in front of the call 

box until you hear the door unlock.

Reminder that if your child is 
going to be late or absent to 
school please call the school 
office at 353-9333 by 9:00am.  
This really helps us to make 

sure that all of our students are 
safe either here at school  

or at home.   

COMMUNITYCOMMUNITY
PROGRAMSPROGRAMS

WWinterinter
DDerbyerby
DDaysays
Winter
Derby
Days

Join us in February for some guided fun in the snow,
and try out our Nordic skis, snowshoes, and fat tire bikes

Register at rsu5cp.org to get details about offsite parking and 
shuttles. Arrive between 9:00 and 12:00 and borrow gear,
or bring your own. If you rent gear from us for that week,

there is no additional fee for the program.

 Fridays Saturdays
 2/4: Wolfe’s Neck Farm  2/12: Pettengill Farm
 2/25: Desert of Maine 2/19: Portersfield Cider



YEARBOOK NEWS 

Attention 8th Grade parents: 
The yearbook staff is collecting parent 
messages and/or quotes to be included in this 
year’s book. There is no charge and it is 
optional. The deadline for your message is 
March 4th. Please send your message to my 
email: garneauk@rsu5.org 

Thank you, 

Kimberly Garneau Yearbook Advisor 

Middle School Yearbook 
2021 ~ 2022 

Yearbook Cost: $21.00 

Order Online at 
ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Yearbook ID Code:  12339822 
or pay cash or check payable to 
Durham Community School 



Attention 8th Grade Parents:
The Yearbook staff is collecting baby pictures for 
this year’s publication. If you have a digital copy, 
please email it to: garneauk@rsu5.org and if you 
have a photo that needs to be scanned, just send 
the photo in with your child (make sure their 
name is               included) and have them turn it 
in to                     their advisor. We will return it to 
you as                        soon as possible. 

        Thank You, 
           The Yearbook 
              Team

Deadline: 
March 4, 2022


